
FINAL RESOLUTION 
 
 
RESOLVED, that pursuant to the information contained in Docket No. CI-Section 
508(h) Submission Livestock Gross Margin User Fee Request 05-19-22 01, Exhibit 4648, as 
well as other material submitted to the Board on this matter, the Board hereby disapproves the 
user fee for Livestock Gross Margin, because the Board determined the fee was not reasonable 
in relation to the maintenance costs associated with the plan or would unnecessarily inhibit the 
use of the policy, as authorized under section 522(b) of the Federal Crop Insurance Act. 
 
 
 
 
Adopted by the Board of Directors on:         05/19/2022                                    
 
 
 
 
         /signed/   
       Robin Anderson, Secretary 
       Federal Crop Insurance Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approved by: 
 
 
 
 /signed/       05/19/2022   
Seth Meyer       Date 
Chairman of the Board 
 


